
SWBR named architect for $16.5 million expansion at
Nazareth College
July 14, 2014 - Upstate New York

SWBR Architects are the architect for the new $16.5 million expansion and renovation of the
Nazareth College Wellness and Rehabilitation Institute which recently held their ceremonial
groundbreaking. The changes at Carroll Hall on the Nazareth campus will double the space to
66,700 s/f of a building that houses the college's School of Health and Human Services, which has
the fastest growing programs at Nazareth.
"It's going to let us have more space for clinical program development," said Shirley Szekeres, dean
of health and human services at the college.
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